TCE PTO Executive Board Meeting Minutes: June 2, 2020

Attendance: Dawn Evans, Nicole Allamon, Tracey Shelton, Meg Lowe, Emily Torres, Hether Celetti, Beth Price, Liz Hux

Presidents Report- Dawn Evans

- Dawn proposed that the budget be looked at for the 2020-2021 school year
- Dawn did not have a meeting with Mrs. Edel and there are still many unanswered questions about the start of school
- There is plenty of money in the budget to start the school year
- There will be no Holiday House this year
- Molly Sasso will need help coordinating appointments events and help during events regarding Business
 Partners
- Eagle Rock is doing ok financially
- Sprit Wear will be online this year. PTO will make approximately 10% more by using a web store. There will be no inventory and there will be more options available
- There will be no events or field studies in the fall
- Spring Fundraiser is still up in the air
- There will be no parent volunteers until spring
- Dawn is still finding out if PTO volunteers will be allowed on campus in the fall
- Father Daughter Dance, Mother Son Event and 5th Grade Celebration will depend on Covid numbers being moved to the in the spring
- All money for events must be pre approved and not pre spent
- The Book Fair and Change Drive numbers are at 0
- Added an expense line for the Eagle Rock
- Removed the line item for opt out
- Square Fees will be included in each events budget
- Field Study Shirt funding was cut in half due to the question about when Field Studies will begin
- Capital Improvement line was cut in half
- Web Learning- district may pay
- Some budget lines may be changed. le; hospitality, retirement
- There are still many questions about Fun Run and how much money will be made this year
- Fun Run and Membership will be the largest fundraisers for the year

President Signature	Date
Co-President Signature	Date
Secretary Signature	Date